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Tuesday 2nd April 2025 
 

Year 3 – Extreme Earth – Kew Gardens  
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
Next half term, in our science lessons, the children in Year 3 will be learning about different parts of 
a plant and how seeds are dispersed. 
 
To develop their learning about plants, the children will spend the day at Kew Gardens. They will 
have the opportunity to explore different plants, their properties and how seed dispersal happens. 
We will have a botanist explaining all the important information about plants and during this session 
children will experience hands on activities.  
 
Details are as follows 

 
Date:  3O -Tuesday 6th May 2025  

3B - Monday 19thth May 2025 
3E - Tuesday 20st May 2025 

 
Place:   Kew Gardens 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £8 is needed to cover the cost of the trip.  

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake the sessions will not take place. 
 
The children will be provided packed lunch but can bring their own (please let class teacher know), 
please send them with a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The 
children need to wear full school uniform and a warm jacket.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and make payment.  
 
We would like support on this educational visit. If you can help, then speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Year 3 Team. 
 


